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Heather Lysynski
City of London Clerks Department
File Z-7887

Dear Ms. Lysynski:

l'm certain you can appreciate that holding a public participation meeting in the middle of summer
regarding an importani zoning change w¡ifr¡n in neighbourhood community at 1472 Huron Street is
NOT acceptable. Every interested property owners in our neighbourhood should have the opportunity
to to voice their concerns regarding a recommendation for a special provision zoning to allow a
pharmacy in conjunction with a medical office at this site, but are on vacation and unable to attend the
meeting on August 'l5th.

Please be advised that the property owners listed below are STRONGLY OPPOSED to the
recommendation to amend the bylaw. We have easy access to four existing pharmacies with our
neighbourhood community as well as a medical walk-ín clinic next door to Shoppers Drug Mart on the
jouth East corner of Huron & Highbury. Zellers Pharmacy on the South West corner of Huron &
Highbury, Pharmasave on the North West corner of Huron & Highbury and Rexall Pharmacy on the
corner of Highbury & Killalley and special zoning for a pharmacy on this site should not be allowed
period.

We respectfully request that the Built and Natural Environment reject this application.

Yours truly,

Trevor Kenward & Joanne Markham
1213 F arnsborough Crescent, London

Murray & Judy Turner
1217 Farnsborough Crescent, London

Mary Gray
1209 Farnsborough Crescent, London

¡une Stallard
21 Langton, London

Trevor Kenward <tkenward@,
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